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Mr Roger Brake 
A/g Deputy Secretary 
Revenue Group 
The Treasury 
 
Dear Mr Brake 

Post Implementation Review – Statutory Definition of Charity  

Thank you for forwarding a Post-implementation Review (PIR) examining a decision to 
introduce a statutory definition for a charity.   

The Office of Best Practice Regulation’s (OBPR) assessment is that the PIR contains an 
adequate level of analysis given the size of the impacts.  

The next step is for the PIR to be sent to the relevant portfolio minister and the Prime 
Minister, and published on the OBPR’s website. Please notify us when copies of the PIR 
have been provided to the minister and Prime Minister. Once these steps have been taken the 
Department will be fully compliant with the PIR requirements.  

The OBPR’s reference number for this PIR is 20245. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Tony Simovski  

A/g Deputy Executive Director 

April 2015 
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